
 

Library News! 

After school family opening continues this term and the Junior Librarians 

look forward to welcoming you to the library. You could share a book, enjoy 

browsing or select a book to read at home. Please see the timetables 

below; some dates are affected by school events like jubilee celebrations 

and school trips. 

Class Date Time 

Woodpeckers Friday 29 April 3.20pm – 4.00pm 

Puffins Friday 6 May 3.20pm – 4.00pm 

Eagles Friday 13 May  3.20pm – 4.00pm 

Woodpeckers Friday 20 May 3.20pm – 4.00pm 

Puffins Friday 17 June 3.20pm – 4.00pm 

 

The library is also open every morning playtime for the children to enjoy 

reading or to return and choose new library books for home. 

Woodpeckers will be visiting Spalding library on Tuesday 3 May and the 

library is also planning more exciting events for May - I’ve attached their 

latest flyer.  

Happy reading! 😊 

Mrs Barmby 
Lead Practitioner 


